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RE: Draft 2022 Regional Transportation Plan & Active Transportation Plan

Dear Ms. Ellard,

The Westport Municipal Advisory council (WMAC) would like to express its appreciation for the effort
that has been extended in creating the Draft 2022 Regional Transportation Plan.

The elements of the Plan that have the most relevance to our rural coastal community are the Public
Transit Service System Element and the County Roads and Streets Element. WMAC looks forward to
working with MCOG and any other relevant County resources to improve local road infrastructure,
especially in the categories of safety and operational needs, and evacuation needs. Another specific
area the community has asked about is the possibility of restoring some level of public transit
between Fort Bragg and Westport. The RTP is an excellent guide to future collaboration.

Well Done,

Robertt! Scott MA, Chairperson WMAC




